
Middlecreek Valley Antique Association Inc. 

Membership Meeting 

 

Date held: August 12, 2014  Began: 7:35 PM  Mike Lessman Presiding 

There were 10 members in attendance. 

Secretary’s report accepted as read, motion by: Ira Lessman, 2nd by: Greg Bingaman, Motion 

carried. 

Amount in the bank: $9,590.62   CD: $4,001.66 

Treasurer’s report accepted as read, motion by: Todd Willow, 2nd by: Ira Lessman, Motion 

carried. 

 

Old Business: The new digital scales are working good. 

The conduit for the speaker wire is in.  We need to pull the wire yet.  The conduit and the wire 

has been paid for by Dennis Heggenstaller. 

Discussed collecting donations for the fireworks.  It was suggested that the people collecting 

the donations should wear vests with our show pins on them so people know who they are.  It 

was also mentioned that it might deter people from coming if we ask for donations as they 

come into the parking lot.  They might feel that we are charging to get in. 

It was also mentioned that we will have to see how the economy is next year and how much 

money we have in the bank to see if we should stay with $600.00 worth of fireworks or add 

another $100.00 to it. 

Mike Lessman asked that if we are doing so well with the fireworks for over the Fourth of July, 

would it benefit us to have some during our shows.  This will need to be looked into further. 

Discussed the Trackside Food Stand.  It’s starting to cost us money to open the food stand for 

the Garden Tractor Pulls.  Mike Lessman mentioned that Ronnie Hauck might start cutting back 

on the amount of pulls he is having.  It was also mentioned that the attendance at the pulls has 

dropped off considerably.  We are going to see how it goes for the rest of the year. 

Lucky Afternoon is set for Saturday night’s entertainment. 



Irene Harris has help for the breakfasts taken care of. 

Discussed the brochures.  The Massey Harris that is on the show button is now on the front of 

the 2015 brochure.  We still need to get more prices.  We also need to decide if we would like 

them to have a colored background.  

The dumpster has been ordered and the ads have all been taken care of. 

New Business: The driveway needs to be fixed. 

We also have 2 pole lights that need to be repaired. 

The shingle mill needs to be set up and the sawmill floor needs to be finished before show. 

The wheat also needs to be collected. 

The grounds also need to trimmed and mowed. 

The question was asked about dogs being on leashes during the shows.  We will have to make 

up signs about the leash law. 

The fire company will be coming to the fall show to do simulated accidents.  It will be DH&L and 

Shamokin Dam Fire Companies. 

Discussed building a new bulletin board.  The one we have now is shot and no one sees it.  

Discussed building it west of the food building where it would be visible but out of the way of 

vehicles.  We could post our rules, upcoming events and information about the walking trails. 

  

At 8:40 PM, Greg Bingaman made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by: Crissa Martin, Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Michael Clark, Secretary  


